
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MANAGEMENT DEVELOPMENT CENTRE 

PRESS RELEASE 

Transfer of Continuing Programmes to CEC 

 

Management Development Centre (MDC) wishes to inform 
the general public that from January 2024, all continuing 
programmes like ABE, CIM, CIPS, IOBM and CILT will no 
longer be offered by MDC and have been transferred to 
MUBAS-Continuing Education Centre (CEC).  

 

MDC, as per its mandate, will continue offering post graduate 
professional programmes like Certified Internal Auditor (CIA) 
and others which will be announced in due course. MDC is 
also mandated to offer short courses in commerce and other 
related areas. Furthermore, MDC exists to provide 
consultancy services in different areas.  

 

For continuing educational programmes, please write to 
cec@mubas.ac.mw or call 0999976502(503). 

 

For services offered by MDC, please write to 
mdc@mubas.ac.mw or call (265) 0985215194(195/196), 
WhatsApp 0888405050. 

 

 
Centre Manager   
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